This is a letter from Pulitzer Prize winning Staff Reporter for the Chicago Tribune in regard to Professor Weber’s dedication to his studies. 
January 24, 2005

William Mullen

Staff Reporter

Chicago Tribune

312/222-4130

wmullen@tribune.com

 

I learned of Carl's academic pursuits and his research about six months ago. In my evaluation, and in that of some distinguished experts, his pursuit of historical truth has resulted in some very unusual discoveries. They will merit some basic revisions in the historical record. 

Carl and I have communicated numerous times about this research, by phone, email, and in person. Between assignments for the Chicago Tribune, I've been carefully reviewing 17th century documents and what later historians have had to say about them - at times in consultation with Professor Weber. Using his core work in this area, my intention is to publish a piece about French colonial America, inquiring into some of the inaccuracies that have long been considered established fact regarding the foundational histories of the regions of the Mississippi Valley, the Illinois Valley and the Chicago area.

Sincerely

 

William Mullen

